
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY INVITES PUBLIC COMMENT ON THE 

PROPOSED PLAN FOR THE SHERWIN WILLIAMS/HILLIARDS CREEK SUPERFUND SITE  

GIBBSBORO AND VOORHEES, NEW JERSEY 

 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) announces the opening of a 30-day comment period on 

the preferred plan to address contaminated soil on residential properties at the Sherwin 

Williams/Hilliards Creek Superfund site in Gibbsboro and Voorhees, New Jersey.  The preferred remedy 

and other alternatives considered are identified in the Proposed Plan. 

The comment period ends on July 2, 2015.  As part of the public comment period, EPA will hold a public 

meeting on Thursday, June 11, 2015 at 7 p.m. at the Gibbsboro Senior Center located at 250 

Haddonfield-Berlin Road.  The Proposed Plan is available electronically at the following address: 

http://www.epa.gov/region02/superfund/npl/sherwin/index.html 

Written comments on the Proposed Plan, postmarked no later than close of business July 2, 2015 may 

be emailed to Klimcsak.raymond@epa.gov or mailed to Ray Klimcsak, U.S. EPA, 290 Broadway, 19th 

Floor, New York, NY 10007-1866. 

The Administrative Record files are available for public review at the following information repositories: 

Gibbsboro Town Hall, 49 Kirkwood Rd., Gibbsboro, N.J.  

M. Allan Vogelson Library, 203 Laurel Rd., Voorhees, N.J. 

USEPA Region 2, Superfund Records Center, 290 Broadway, 18th Floor, New York, NY 

Please contact Pat Seppi, EPA’s Community Involvement Coordinator, at 646.369.0068 for more 

information. 
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